

# Casey-Cardinia Rotaract



## Club Meeting #22 (2017-18)

Come along to one of our meetups, discover Rotaract and what we're about!! :D

We're a group aged 18-30 that come together to have fun, grow our networks, help the community and change the world. We're about empowering ourselves and our fellow members, both students and young professionals to create positive change in our local community and around the world.

Rotaract provides unique opportunities in personal and professional development, and amazing opportunities in travelling around the country and internationally too - there are over 300,000 Rotaractors across the world!

When 21-06-2018 at 7:00 AM

Location: Casey Youth Hub, 52 Webb St, Narre Warren VIC 3805, Australia

Chairperson Thomas Hill

Minute taker Dana Ezzat

## Minutes

### 1. **Bunnings BBQ**

Raised about \$1450 after bills

The club members got there at 8:30 am and left at 4:00 pm

Campbell is going to upload a sheet of what we need for the next Bunnings BBQ on google drive

Caitlin mentioned that registration for the next BBQ at Bunnings open in September

## **2. Our Changeover**

Tom congratulated the new board.

Matt said that the night was very good and enjoyable.

Matt discussed that for future changeovers, we should mail/notify Rotary clubs as soon as we know the date and venue, as this year the Rotary clubs only received the invites the night before the changeover.

## **3. District Changeover**

Ben, Rob and Tom went to Traralgon to attend the district changeover.

Tom mentioned that it was pretty well organised.

## **4. Pop Culture Trivia Night**

Emma mentioned that the organising is going well.

She also said that she started writing questions, so if any member has any questions in mind, they should send them to Emma. Also, Emma mentioned that we still need to figure out the prizes.

Matt noted that Ben or Tom should contact the comic club to discuss more tickets.

Emma is still working on the flyers and the poster. Also, she mentioned that we still need to work on the powerpoint with Ben.

The venue's capacity is about 180 or 190 people, so we're going to sell around this amount of tickets.

## **5. Peninsula's Casino Night**

Peninsula haven't got many ticket sold.

Tom mentioned that we should try to go and get tickets.

## **6. Club Day**

Tom showed us the data from the survey and it showed that 100% of the members said that they would be keen on attending a club day.

The club day will be done on Sunday the 22nd of July at 10:30-11:00 am at Matt's house, as most of the club would be available on that day.

Matt will put his address on the Facebook group chat.

Tom discussed that club day doesn't have to be business based, it could be social based and generally what members want to involve in it.

## **7. Amazing Race**

Campbell and Liam have written a sponsor letter to go to businesses and discuss the amazing race with them.

Campbell noted that a committee meeting will be organised soon, to discuss ideas.

He also noted that the date is still to be decided. He mentioned that potentially the cup weekend would be a date.

## **8. Around the other bay**

Lachlan was looking up online banners.

Tom mentioned that finalising the design choices is the priority and that we could go to office works.

## **9. Zoos Victoria**

Campbell mentioned that zoos Victoria have emailed us to talk about what they can do for us and what we can do for them.

Two ladies that Campbell spoke to said that the club members can go there for a tour at a discounted rate. Also, they discussed organising events for Zoos Vic as they want to promote their message about conservation.

Campbell also spoke to them about the potential of Zoos Vic incorporating and helping out in the amazing race.

Campbell mentioned that we could discuss this matter further on club day.

Emma mentioned that we could have a small animal Trivia night to promote their conservation message.

## **10. Tidy HQ**

Tom mentioned that all members should go onto Tidy Hq and update their details.

Matt mentioned that all of the membership invoices will be sent out via email on July 1st, so everyone should make sure that their details are up to date.

Matt and Tom are going to discuss membership prices in the upcoming meeting.

Andrew's details were fixed by Tom, Andrew now is a friend of Rotaract.

---

*End of minutes.*